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Senator Winters' Statement on May 2018 
Revenue Forecast

 

Salem, Ore. - Senator Jackie Winters (R-Salem) has released the
following statement regarding today's revenue forecast:

"Today's forecast is good news for Oregon's strong economy. Revenue
continues to climb, and as predicted, the kicker is going to kick. It
remains clear that Oregon does not have a revenue problem, Oregon
has a spending problem."
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